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F1 Air and BMW Team PTG Win 
at Barber Motorsport Park, Birmingham, AL 

 

Birmingham, AL – July 31, 2005  Justin Marks and Joey Hand scored another 
GT-class win for F1 Air and BMW Team PTG today, after a breathtaking last-
lap pass in slippery conditions at Barber Motorsport Park, outside 
Birmingham, AL.  On a day on which rain brought a respite from the 
murderous humidity of Alabama, Joey Hand watched the track get soaked by a 
squall, then slowly dry back out with time expiring.  He passed GT-class 
points leader David Murry under heavy braking with only one lap left in the 
two-hour, forty-five minute race to close the gap in the driver’s 
championship and extend PTG’s team points lead.  Ian James and Chris 
Gleason, driving the #22 PTG BMW, finished third in the race, while RJ 
Valentine and Kelly Collins, driving the #17 F1 Air/PTG BMW M3, finished a 
strong 6th place on the weekend, helping place three PTG cars in the top 6. 
 
“It’s another win for F1 Air!,” exclaimed RJ Valentine.  “Watching Joey 
make that pass was a great moment for the PTG boys, and being part of 
another winning effort from this team and for F1 Air is a great thrill.  
We’ve had an incredible weekend – the BMW M3 prepared by PTG suits this 
track so well.” 

 
 



”It’s unbelievable to think how many times we’ve been on the podium this 
year.  My stint was about 50 minutes it the car, and it was constant 
action on the track.  This facility is meant as a motorcycle track, and 
it’s absolutely beautiful.  It’s a bit narrow for such a big field, and 
it’s a constant battle having to race the GT cars for position while 
watching out for the hard-charging DPs.” 

He continued, “It’s been a dream season so far with PTG.  Tom Milner is a 
total professional – he calls all the shots, and he calls them right.  The 
equipment is absolutely phenomenal, and I’m totally thankful to the crew 
for preparing them so well, as well as to my co-driver Kelly Collins for 
being a great teammate.  I’m excited to get back to the Glen in August!” 

RJ Valentine, F1 Air and the Grand American Rolex Sports Car Series race 
next on August 11-12 at Watkins Glen International in upstate New York.  
The race will be broadcast on Speed Channel. 
### 

To learn more about Valentine and his businesses, visit: 
http://www.MBAgroup.com  (a holding company and small business network) 

To learn more about PTG Racing and the BMW M3, visit: 
http://www.ptgracing.com

Additional Sponsors include: 
F1 Boston, America's premier karting and entertainment center - http://f1boston.com 
Kiss Barriers - http://www.kissbarriers.com 
Arrayworks - http://www.arrayworks.com 
National Financial Partners - http://www.nfp.com 
Mosquito Magnet - http://www.mosquitomagnet.com
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